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Reference: IR880 

Date issued: 3 July 2023 

Pembrey & Bury Port TC audit reports 

 

In response to your request for information, I have checked with our auditors and can 
confirm that the audit of Pembrey & Bury Port Town Council’s 2021-22 Annual 
Return remains open. The Auditor General for Wales has not yet issued an opinion 
on the Council’s Annual Return as auditing work is ongoing.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Officer 
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Reference: IR880 

Date issued: 12 July 2023 

Pembrey & Bury Port TC audit reports 

 

I have been in contact with the audit team and have been informed that the audit of 
Pembrey & Bury Port Town Council’s 2021-22 Annual Return is now complete, and 
the audit opinion will be issued shortly. After the audit opinion has been shared with 
the Council, the audited annual report should be uploaded onto the Council’s 
website.  

  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Officer 

 


